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UNIVERSITY OF OREGON
COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS

EUGENE, OREGON

DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN LANGUAGES

May 28, 1963

Mr, Manuel Rojas
605 South Hartford
Kennewick, Washington

Dear Mr. Rojas:

I wish to thank you for your kind letter of May 26 accepting
my offer of a visiting lectureship here for the coming academie

Yyear.
I am please have the list of suggested courses,—and I shall
discuss tHem very soon with our Spanish staff. Thanks also for
the list of lectures ieh, you d y to gives We are
looking forward witthE ﬂa@?‘to‘u g you join|our staff.
You 6 ol ke 15 St TRV Mieas e A Sldd. 12

order to prake your arrangements with the imigration authorities.
As a mattgr of faetp G@%W lpga between s con-
stitutes : contract e pa.r o 9%1 :Werslty, 2 you may

presen‘b e _prese = pvidaence na g
employed by The University of Oregon For the coming year. You
will eventually receive another mnotification of your appointment
from the University administration, but this letter from the
department is definite and official. I send two copies so that
you may use one of them in your negotiations.

Very sincerely yours,

Sosdlin 6. Beat{

Chandler B. Beall
Acting Head
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